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19th August 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians  

 Parent’s consultation questionnaire   

 

Welcome back to what is looking to be a fabulous new academic year full of academic and social 

activities. 

I would like to thank you for completing the COVID-19 parent’s consultation questionnaire which we 

as a school team have taken your comments and suggestions on board and have therefore 

implemented the following: 

• Mentoring will be taking place twice a term where Academic and behaviour progress will be 

discussed with parents and children. 

• Our family liaison officer Hayley or Deputy head Neil will be keeping you informed of any 

weekly behaviour or academic engagement within class and school by means of weekly 

reports. 

• Clovelly will be offering parents, guardians and teachers wellbeing sessions three times a 

year where opportunities will be given for guest speakers, parent’s views, opinions and 

suggestions. 

• Recognition of ‘Outstanding work and Work to be proud of’ will be celebrated by means of 

good newsletters sent home. 

• Non-compulsory homework will be sent home once every two weeks for our pupils in KS4. 

• The school team will be offering a Book club, a MFL club, a Sports club, a games club and an 

Arts club during our school’s lunch breaks. 

 

I hope you will find our implementation of your suggestions acceptable and that you will keep this 

fantastic collaborative working. 

 

Please feel free to contact either myself, our Deputy Head Neil or our Principal Jennifer should you 

have any concerns or further suggestions. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Dr A Lockton 

Curriculum Lead and Teacher 

 


